
   
 
 
4 August 2017 
 
 
Preliminary Half Year Result announcement  
 
The New Zealand Refining Company Limited (trading as Refining NZ) confirms that it will announce 
its Preliminary Half Year Result for the six months to 30 June 2017 on Thursday 24 August, 2017.  
 
The results will be presented live on the Company’s website and by audio conference, from 9.45am 
NZT. Details for accessing the presentation can be found on the Company's website 
at www.refiningnz.com 
 

 
D.M. Jensen  
Chief Financial Officer/ Company Secretary  
Marsden Point 
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